
ROARING BROOK TOWNSHIP SEWER AUTHORITY 
WEDNESDAY, July 7, 2021 

Bi-monthly Meeting 

 

The bi-monthly meeting of the Roaring Brook Township Sewer Authority was held on 

Wednesday, July 7, 2021 at 7:00 PM at the Municipal Building on Blue Shutters Road.  Present 

were Authority members Carmon Flynn, Joe Filipkowski, Christopher Dunleavy,  Solicitor Al 

Weinschenk, Eric Schield, representatives from Entech Engineering and  Secretary Dale Baird. 

 

PUBIC COMMENT 

Representatives from Entech Engineering presented information about their company’s services 

to the Authority. 

 

MINUTES 

• A MOTION by Flynn was seconded by Filipkowski to approve the minutes of the 

May 5, 2021 meeting.  Motion carried. 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

• A MOTION by Flynn and seconded by Filipkowski to approve the Treasurer’s Report 

of July 7, 2021. Motion carried. 

 

SOLICITOR’ S REPORT 

Solicitor Weinschenk reported his response must have satisfied  Labor and Industry regarding 

the installation of the new generators. Delinquent letters will be sent the beginning of August to 

users with outstanding fees. 

 

With the upcoming retirement of Mark Voyack, the Authority is in search of a new Plant 

Operator.  Environmental Services of Clarks Summit will be invited to attend the September 1st 

meeting to see what services they provide. 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

• A MOTION by Flynn and seconded by Filipkowski to adjourn at 7:57 pm.  Motion 

carried. 

 

       Submitted by 

 

       Dale Baird, 

       Secretary to the Authority 


